
 
 
 

 Discontinuation Notification  
 

PCN #: VE20250606        Date:        June 6, 2025  
           
 

To Our Valued Customers:  
We appreciate your use of Vicor power modules. The purpose of this notice is to make you aware that the below 
accessories are being discontinued and a last time buy is being offered. 
 

 

PCN Type:  
Discontinuation Notification 
 
Product(s) Affected:  
  

00770 01000 22988 24796 25044 

25050 25056 25283 30076 30243 

30263 30276 30772 30802 34709 

34710 23484-477 30262-051 32183-01 FP1507R1-R185-R 

FP2207R1-R230-R FPT1006-340-R FPT705-200-R FPT705-230-R FPV1006-150-R 

FPV1507-500-R HCV1206-1R5-R HCV1206-R42-R HCV1206-R48-R HCV1206-R90-R 

HCV1707R1-R48-R 
    

 
A list of these parts along with the corresponding original manufacturer part as well as the manufacturer can be  
found here: 
https://www.vicorpower.com/promotion/accessory-notification 
  
 

Effective Dates: 
 
Last time buy: Last time buy orders may be entered until December 6, 2025. Vicor will make a commercially 
reasonable effort to accept all orders but customers are encouraged to place orders as soon as possible. 
All orders will be non-cancelable and non-returnable. 
 
Last time ship: Final ship date for the above part numbers is June 6, 2026 
 
 
 

Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the update and contact Product Management with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
Company Contact:   
Product Management 
Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road Andover, MA 01810  
ascott@vicorpower.com 
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